
October 2021 dam report 

Carol has enrolled WLLA in the Private Dam Financial Assurance Program. This puts us in compliance 

with the Proof of Financial Responsibility. We are now up to date with all PADEP requirements. 

Kathy verified, and reposted as needed, the required notice designating that WLLA is a high hazard dam 

and an EAP has been developed.  

Kiley conducted the annual inspection of the dam. Invoice has been submitted. I approve of this invoice, 

and it requires board approval for payment.  

 

Of note from the annual inspection is weed growth in the riprap at the water’s edge. We have made 

good progress from last years abundant growth, as it appears that the weeds are just at the waters 

edge. I do not know what Aqualinks herbicide spray schedule is, so it is possible this is new growth since 

last spray. Regardless, they should be made aware of the importance of the riprap being sprayed on a 

regular basis.  

 


